

Office of the Comptroller

August 26, 2011

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A. Comptroller

Michael J. Daun Deputy Comptroller

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Special Deputy Comptroller

Craig D. Kammholz Special Deputy Comptroller

The Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Re: 2010 Annual Financial Report

Dear Council Members:

The Comprehensive Annual Financial Report of the City of Milwaukee for the year ended December 31, 2010 is enclosed.

This annual report will be made available on the City of Milwaukee's web page, Comptroller's Department.

Any comments or suggestions you may have to improve this report are appreciated.

Very truly yours

W. MARTIN MORICS

Comptroller

WMM:CLW Enclosure

